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21 August 2023

Department of Premier and Cabinet on behalf of the Aboriginal Advisory Group for Truth-telling and Treaty
Aboriginal Advisory Group Fifth Meeting
· The Aboriginal Advisory Group to guide the process for truth-telling and treaty held its fifth meeting on 18 August 2023. The Acknowledgement of Country was provided by the Chair, Nick Cameron.

· The Aboriginal Advisory Group welcomed South Australian Commissioner for First Nations Voice, Mr Dale Agius, who presented on the SA Voice to Parliament and the operation of regional Voices.

· The Group discussed its progression towards independence and the importance of ensuring that Aboriginal people are aware of the Advisory Group’s activity.

· The Group will continue to work with and represent Tasmanian Aboriginal people.


Contact: AboriginalAdvisoryGroup@dpac.tas.gov.au
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